
From: Wayne Wiethe
To: Rocco Yeargin
Cc: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: FW: Mass. & Wise Roads / New Seasons Epcon / Wojno
Date: Monday, August 26, 2019 10:00:12 AM

FYI
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP
Director of Planning
City of Green,Ohio
1755 Town Park Blvd.
Green, Ohio 44232
330-896-6614
 
This message intended soley for use by recipients of the original message.
 
From: Fred Langguth Langguth <flangguth@graveslumber.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 9:47 AM
To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Mass. & Wise Roads / New Seasons Epcon / Wojno
 
City of Green,
 
In regards to the proposed New Seasons Epcon project at Massillon & Wise Roads in Green: 
 
I've personally known Mike Wojno for over 40 years personally and professionally. We've had many
collaborations with both and very proud to state a 100% success rate with whatever/whenever and
for everyone and anyone else that touches his developments and/or structures that he has built or
been involved with.
 
I could go on & on & on but I think/hope you get my point... the chance for a successful project for
ALL will again be 100%!
 
Thanks for this time... sincerely,
Fred Langguth (330.697.4772)
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